
 

 

7 July, 2017 

To All students, faculty and staff of The University of Tokyo 

 

 

Collection Points for Empty “Bento” Containers  

 

 From 4 August 2017 to 30 March 2018, the Co-op Refectory “Chuo Shokudo” will be 

closed for renovation work. 

In order to reduce some inconvenience that you may experience over the closure 

period, boxed lunches “Bento” will be on sale at the Co-op Store to cover lunch. 

   Accordingly, “Empty Container Collection Boxes” for the Co-op’s lunch boxes will be 

placed at locations indicate on the map below (points ① to ⑤) and few other locations 

that each faculty/graduate school will set on their own (for more details, please visit the 

student counter in each faculty/graduate school).  

We kindly request your cooperation in returning the containers. 

 

■   Period     ■ Friday, 4 August 2017 to Friday, 30 March 2018 

■   Locations  ■ ① to ⑤ indicated on the map below 

■  Schedule  ■ Boxes labelled “Empty container collection box” will be placed at 

each location and the Co-op Staff will collect the containers twice a day after 

lunchtime on weekdays 

＊We would like to request for your cooperation in separating the trash. 

     

 

⑤ 

① 

②
③ 

④ 

Locations of “Empty container collection boxes”   

① Lounge, Sanjo Conference Hall B1    ② 1&2 training rooms, Student Support Center B1 

③ Discussion room, Student Support Center 3F ④ In front of the Co-op Store shop  

⑤ In front of the Co-op Refectory “Icho-Metro Shokudo” 


